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Inspiring minds

W/E 24" April 2020
Dear Parents / Carers,

| hope this week’s newsletter finds you fit and well.

Hopefully the work that has been set this week has helped you keep a structure to your day. However, please do not
let the work be the source of arguments or stress. Filling in gaps in learning, when the children eventually return, is
far easier for us than dealing with emotional issues. Be a parent not a teacher, enjoy the family time and try to
support us with the learning, but do not let it become a source of anxiety.

Exciting news, we are delighted that Sapphire class now have an internal wall which will cut out the noise coming
from the library. When | carried out a pupil survey — way back in October — our Year 5 & 6 pupils unanimously asked
for an internal wall and | am so please that the Governors agreed for this to go ahead: it will make a massive
difference to the learning atmosphere in the class.

In addition, work has started on the outdoor KS2 climbing area, monkey bars and slide. This was another request
from our school council which we have listened to. Many thanks for the All Saints Association for their part in the
fundraising and also to our school council members who had the vision and drive to see that vision fulfilled.
Naturally, all of the government’s social distancing recommendations have been fulfilled in the carrying out of these
works.

Take care and do please pass on our love to the children,

Nigel Roberts
Headteacher
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